FOOTHILLS FLYER



PUBLISHED SEMI-ANNUALLY FOR MEMBERS OF FOOTHILLS FEDERAL CREDIT UNION

Congratulations to the Class of 2023!

We are honored to award a College Scholarship to **Semy Turner** from Loudon High School!



Words of Wisdom

"Go confidently in the direction of your dreams! Live the life you've imagined." -Henry David Thoreau

Career Day at Sweetwater Primary School



Carrie and Lindsay had so much fun at Sweetwater Primary School's Career Day! They enjoyed this experience and look forward to more opportunities to teach children about what a credit union is and how to save money.



Foothills Federal Credit Union's Privacy Notice has not changed. The annual Privacy Notice is available online at www.foothillsfcu.org. The Privacy Notice will be mailed to members who request it by phone request at 1-800-978-8884. Members may OPT out of any mailers at any time by contacting the Credit Union at 1-800-978-8884.

Do you have travel plans this summer? Please contact one of our branches to flag your debit cards and/or credit cards for travel.

This will allow you to use your cards without any interruption.

HELP US TO HELP YOU

Please make sure your account information is up to date. We need your current phone numbers (at least 2) and current address. This helps our fraud department contact you if a problem arises with your account.

If you have recently renewed your driver's license, please bring it by so we can update your account.

Review your beneficiary designations regularly.

Keep up with us on Social Media





@ Foothills Federal Credit Union

Fun Fact:

Coins and paper bills are not made by the same agency. The Bureau of Engraving and Printing (BEP) makes paper money. www.usmint.gov

Just A Note:

October 1st **Christmas** Club **Disbursement**

Holiday Closings

Labor Day Sept. 4

Veterans Day Thanksgiving

Christmas Dec. 25 & 26

Nov. 10

New Year's Day January 1

Nov. 23 & 24

Columbus Day

October 9

General Information

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Rollen Bradshaw, Chairman Tony Stanley, Vice Chairman Bron Herron, Treasurer Tressea Webb, Secretary Shirley Alford Rebecca Starnes Rodney Willis Steve Millsaps

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE

Steve Cook, Chairman Mike Brubaker Beth Makowski

Beverly Perkins

STAFF

M'recia Oody, CEO

Romania Hensley, CCO Debbie Farmer. COO Susanne Anderson, Branch Sup/Collections Lorie Raby, Branch Supervisor Jackie MacDonald, Head Teller Amanda Watson, Marketing Manager Claudia Hughes • Carrie Belcher Lindsay Farber • Regina Cornett Samantha Hill • Michaila Sharp Jennifer Russell • Angela Spence Amanda Kiser • Chelsea Baker

Sharon Vineyard • Emma Powell

Loudon (Main Office)

956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774 Phone 865.458.4347 Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816

Hours: M - F 8 am - 5 pm (Lobby) F 8 am - 6 pm (Window)

Lenoir City Branch

605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771 Phone 865.271.0000 Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 5 pm

Sweetwater Branch

413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874 Phone 423-337-7870 Hours: Monday - Thursday 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Friday 8 am - 5 pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884

Foothills Flyer is published semi-annually by Foothills Federal Credit Union as an information source to our members. Comments are welcome and should be sent to the editor at moody@foothillsfcu.org